
 

WORKSHOP ON PLANT TISSUE CULTURE 

 
          The Faculty of Biotechnology, Department of Life Sciences, Little Flower Degree College 

organised a workshop in association with Atlantis Phytotech at Quthbullapur on 9th August, 

2023. The workshop focused on hands on training of inoculation, sterilization, and sub-

culturing of the plant species. It encouraged them to explore new ideas and concepts in the field 

of plant biotechnology.  

         The workshop was open to all final year BSc. (BTMC) Life Science students. Students 

actively interacted with the resource person Dr. K. B. Rao (scientist). The workshop allowed 

students to have live experience of the PTC unit and the commercial production of the cultures.  

         This workshop was a great opportunity for students to develop their technical skills and 

research skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS OF BTMC 3, LFDC AT ATLANTIS PHYTOTECH 
 

AUGUST 9, 2023: Students of BtMC 3, Little Flower Degree College, visit Atlantis 
Phytotech for a plant tissue culture workshop. 

 


